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Communication to Industry Tuesday, May 31, 2022 

 

Applications for GMP and CPP Certificates 

 

Attention All Stakeholders 

Please be informed that all documents and queries for GMP and CPP certificates should now be 

emailed to a new dedicated email address:  

inspectcert@sahpra.org.za 

Requirements for applications for GMP and CPP certificates can be found on the following webpage:  

https://www.sahpra.org.za/application-for-gmp-and-cpp-certificates/ 

The link to the webpage may also be found on the Inspectorate and Regulatory Compliance webpage 

(https://www.sahpra.org.za/inspectorate-and-regulatory-compliance/ ) under the Inspectorate tab.  
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Mr Samu Enos Motshitela    Mr Deon Poovan 

Manager: Inspectorate     Senior Manager: Inspectorate and  

Regulatory Compliance   

Samu Motshitela
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